PRODUCT RECALL

Date:

9/20/2024

Manufacturer:

HP Hood LLC

Article Numbers/
Product:

24554 LACTAID 96 OZ WHOLE
MILK

309070 LACTAID 96 OZ FAT
FREE MILK

339072 LACTAID 96 OZ 2% MILK

Dates Sold:

9/6/2024 to 9/20/2024 Article 24554
9/7/2024 to 9/20/2024 Articles 309070
and 339072

Members may contact Hood at 800-242-2423 Monday through Friday from 9 AM —5

Lactaid

PM Eastern time for a refund.

Post Until: 3/20/2025




@ HP Hood LLC  Six Kimball Lane  Lynnfield, MA 01940 (617) 887-3000

September 19, 2024
Dear Valued Customer:

Hood is voluntarily recalling a limited number of 96 oz containers of LACTAID Milk out of an abundance
of caution because the product may contain trace amounts of almond, which is not listed on the label.
People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to almonds may run the risk of serious or life-
threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products.

The product is safe to consume unless you have an almond allergy or sensitivity. No illnesses have
been reported to date.

The recall applies only to a limited number of 96 oz. plastic containers of refrigerated LACTAID Milk
with the manufacturer location code 51-4109 P2 and the Best By date listed in the chart below. The
code and Best By date can be found in the center-top area of the container, as pictured in the image
below. This recall applies to only those products that contain the code 51-4109 P2 and the Best By
date specified in the chart below. No other products or sizes were impacted.

Product UPC Best By Date | Code

96 oz Lactaid Whole Milk 041383 09073 8 NOV 22 2024 21-4109 P2
NOWV 23 2024
NOWV 25 2024
NOV 26 2024
NOV 27 2024
NOV 28 2024
DEC 2 2024
DEC 3 2024
DEC 4 2024
96 oz Lactaid 2% Milk 041383090721 NOWV 23 2024 51-4109 P2
NOWV 24 2024
NOWV 28 2024
NOV 29 2024
NOWV 30 2024
DEC1 2024
DEC 4 2024
960z Lactaid Fat Free Milk 041383 09070 7 NOWV 24 2024 51-4109 P2
NOWV 25 2024

Post Until: 3/20/2025
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As a result of this recall, we request that you remove the affected product from your inventory
and/or store shelves immediately, destroy it, and record the amount of product destroyed on the
attached form, and email it to Hood at wfbcssupervisors@hphood.com. Additionally, representatives
from Advantage brokers, an approved third-party vendor, will work to remove affected product from
affected store locations.

Consumers with questions may contact Hood at 800-242-2423 Monday through Friday from 9 AM -5
PM Eastern Time.

This voluntary recall is being made with the knowledge of the US Food and Drug Administration.

Your Hood Customer Service representative will work with you to issue credit and replenish your
inventory. We apologize for this inconvenience, and thank you for your understanding of this matter.

Sincerely,
&2
/,7,25 (_'W

Pete Spanedda
Senior Vice President, Sales
HP Hood LLC

Post Until: 3/20/2025




